Docket No. 70-1100

Combustion Engineering, Inc. R FEB 183
ATTN: Mr. H. V. Lichtenberger
Vice President - Nuclear Fuel
Nuclear Power Systems - Manufacturing
P. 0. Box 500
Windsor, Connecticut 06095

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 70-1100/82-11

This refers to your letter dated January 24, 1983, in response to our letter
dated December 29, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection .rf
your licensed program.

With respect to Appendix A-Item B2, 49 CFR 173.389(i) also requires that the
number expressing the transport index shall be rounded up to the next highest
tenth; e.g., 1.01 becomes 1.1. Therefore, the table shown in your response
letter of January 24, 1983 should read as follows:

Beta-Gamma Reading

(at 1 meter from drum surface) Assigned Transport Index
NDA - 0.60 0.6
0.61 - 0.70 0.7
0.71 - 0 R0 0.8
0.81 - 0.9 0.9
0.91 - 1.0C 1.0
et..

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
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Thomas T. Martin, Director

Divisicn of Engineering and Technical
Programs

ce:
Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Connecticut
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